
 

 

Guidance for Outdoor Visits at Assisted Living Facilities in Maryland 
(revised 6/19/2020) 

 

Outdoor visitation at assisted living facilities is allowable if:   

1) Visitors and residents wear a face covering at all times.  
 
2) Visitors and residents maintain proper social distancing at all times.  
 
3) There is NOT an ongoing outbreak at the facility.  
 
Additionally, it is strongly recommended that there are no more than 2 visitors at a 
time per resident per visit. 
 
 
Additional Resources:  
 
Considerations for Preventing Spread of COVID-19 in Assisted Living Facilities (CDC) 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/assisted-living.html 
 
COVID-19: Supporting Your Loved One in a Long-Term Care Facility (CDC) 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/supporting-loved-one-
in-long-term-care-facility.pdf 
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